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27 August 2025 

APA Pilbara  
Decision to grant electricity integrated regional licence  

The Economic Regulation Authority has granted electricity integrated regional licence EIRL12 to 
APA Pilbara Holdings Pty Ltd. 

APA is planning to construct and operate an electricity transmission line from its existing power 
generation facilities at the Port Hedland Power Station to a future customer’s site approximately 
65 kilometres south of Port Hedland. 

On 3 April 2025, the ERA published the licence application for public comment. No submissions 
were received. 

The ERA decision, EIRL12 and the licence area plan are available on the ERA website. 
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